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TOLT MIDDLE SCHOOL

3740 Tolt Avenue • Carnation, WA  98014

 (425) 844-4600
FAX (425) 844-4602
tms.rsd407.org
                    Scott Petersen, Interim Principal                                                     Carrie Diligencia, Counselor (A-K)

                    Karen Maguigad, Assistant Principal                                           
Tim Suchsland, Counselor (L-Z)
Developing an inclusive community of critical and creative thinkers who practice resiliency, show empathy, and take initiative for learning.
__________________________________________________________________________________________
Dear 5th Grade Parents and Guardians:

We are excited to have your child join us at Tolt Middle School next year. At Tolt, we offer a variety of transition activities to help students become familiar and comfortable with our campus. Earlier this year, counselors visited 5th grade classrooms to talk about middle school and registering for classes. On the first day of school, 6th graders will take part in our WEB (Where Everybody Belongs) orientation.

Our next transition activity is our 26th annual 5th Grade Transition Event on Thursday, June 1. All 5th grade students will be bussed to Tolt by approximately 2:45 p.m. During their afternoon at TMS, they will eat a healthy snack, embark on an interactive tour of Tolt, and have the opportunity to meet students and teachers. They will visit several stations (led by Tolt staff) highlighting different aspects of Tolt. 

Parents should be at Tolt Middle School by 5:30 p.m. to pick up your child. In order to control traffic to/from campus, we highly encourage families to carpool. Also each elementary school will have a designated pick up area at Tolt: 

· Cherry Valley - front parking area near the flag pole/gym

· Eagle Rock - front parking area near the flag pole/gym

· New to RSD - front parking area near the flag pole/gym

· Carnation - back parking area by the baseball fields
· Stillwater - back parking area by the baseball fields.  

We look forward to meeting our incoming 6th graders at this important event. If you have any questions, please contact Carrie Diligencia at Tolt Middle School at diligenciad@rsd407.org.

Sincerely,

Scott Petersen
Tolt Middle School Interim Principal

 (Please cut & return bottom portion to your child’s 5th grade teacher)

I give my permission for ____________________________________ to attend the 5th Grade Transition Event




       (Please print student’s first and last name)

on Thursday, June 1 from 2:45 to 5:30 pm. Please check one: 

___ I will pick up my child from Tolt at 5:30 p.m.

___ My child has my permission to walk home after the event.
Parent/Guardian Signature___________________________________________

Please return permission slip to your child’s 5th grade teacher by May 19.
